
COUNT IT WITH CLEAN SWELL
H O W  T O  U S E  O C E A N  C O N S E R V A N C Y ’ S  M O B I L E  A P P :

DOWNLOAD & SIGN IN
Download Clean Swell 
for free on any mobile 
device 
Create an account 
with your email or 
existing social media 
account
You are ready to go!

APP STORE GOOGLE PLAY

CELEBRATE & SHARE
Congratulations on a 
job well done!
Thank you for your 
hard work, now go 
ahead and brag about 
it on social media
Did you earn a badge? 
Excellent, the more 
you collect, the more 
you earn!

G R O U P  N A M E :

COLLECT & RECORD
Tap the icons to record 
what you are finding
Press and hold on an 
icon to enter larger 
amounts or edit your 
totals
Snap photos of your 
cleanup using the 
camera icon
Click "Finish this 
Cleanup" when you 
are done

CONFIRM THE BASICS
On the home page, click 
"Start a new cleanup”
Make sure the details 
such as date and number 
of people are correct 
Add a group name. 
Check with your cleanup 
leader for details
Tap "Start Cleanup!" to 
begin recording trash 
items 


